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Good evening, 

 

I am writing to support HB 2980. We need wildlife protections that are science-based 

and do not just rely on lethal solutions for wildlife conflicts. Educating the public and 

strengthening rehabilitation options will go a long way in solving these conflicts 

without loss of life. Thank you for your time. 


